___, 2022


Dear Representative/Senator ____:

As a utility representing [service area] of your constituents in [state/congressional district], I am writing on behalf of our customers at [name of utility] in support of Water Week 2022,  April 24th to the 30th. During this week, we celebrate the importance of providing communities with safe, reliable, and affordable clean water and drinking water. 

As a member of the National Association of Clean Water Agencies (NACWA), which represents 350 public wastewater and stormwater utilities nationwide that collectively provide essential clean water services to more than 150 million Americans daily, I greatly appreciate the work Congress has undertaken to help support our efforts.

Our utility, [add information about your local clean water priorities and concerns. You may want to include cost projections/economic impacts of operating your utility, your experience leveraging federal investment to benefit the community, or your support for particular legislation. The goal is to put a face to clean water and tell the story of what’s being done in your area. 
Of particular interest this year, utility leaders are applauding the support for clean water provided by Congress under the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act, also known as the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. In addition to providing much needed infrastructure funding, it also reauthorized key programs important to our sector. For more information about the water sector and the programs we rely upon to do our work, please visit waterweek.us. 
Thank you for your consideration of this request and we appreciate all you are doing to help promote clean water.

Sincerely,


